
 

 

Hinckley Canoe Club 

Minutes of Committee Meeting  
8th June 2016 
 

Apologies  
Martin Walker 
 
Minutes and Matters Arising 
 
 
Chairman  
Clubmark is almost complete and ready for submission, Meeting attended by Dave Clarke 
and Dave Garland – East Midlands Consultation Evening Resulted in very positive outlook. 
 
A jobs list for committee positions has been generated for continued improvement. 
We also discussed the need to pass on to all members that paddle on the lake that it is 
shared with the anglers and we need to be aware of where they are fishing and to avoid 
getting too close if possible. 
 
Secretary  
Nothing to Report 
 
Treasurer  
As of this meeting in the bank is :- £4,020.24 with £900 in Paypal account plus £200 in cash 
Totalling approx £5,150.00. 
 
The grant proposal generated by Sara Wright has been submitted and confirmation of 
submission has been received. 
 
Vice Chairman  
Insurance form to be filled in and submitted for a quote. 
Working party to be organised for 25th June for on site work at the lake. 
 
Programme  
The club trip to the Alps was very successful. 
Trip leaders list to be generated. Touring trip on river Soar. 
 Cub to run 'in house' ww safety day followed by WWSR weekend later in the year. 
 
 



Paddlesport Development  
Nothing to report 
 
Membership secretary  
116 members 
 
Communications  
Website updated 
 
Polo Team 
Tournament planned for later in year is on target. 
4 x New plastic boats to be repaired, waiting on materials 
2 x more Composite have been repaired ready for Tournament play. 
Polo Referee Training course available in November. 
 
General 
Nothing to report 
 
A.O.B  
 
Liz Owen has expressed an interest in helping organised Club socials etc. 
Newest container to be Racked out on Working party. 
A yearly award for recognition of worked done by coaches and leaders is to be 
implemented. 
  
Date of next meeting July 6th  – Ashby road Sports Club 7.30pm 
 
Meeting closed @ 9.50pm 
 
 


